
Welton Primary School 
Elloughtonthorpe Way 

Welton 
7th May 

 
Dear Welton Family, 
 
It is almost seven weeks since we were last together as a community in school and this week seems to 
have been the week that as a community we are wondering if our resilience will see us through.  We 
also miss seeing you, talking to you and simply just being here in the company of you all, our 
community.  
 
So at this time when we all desire most ardently for a return to what we know and miss, take hope 
from these words of optimism: 
 

 

With warmest wishes 

Mrs Nikki Pidgeon 


